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10th September 2014 
 

Dear David 

Confirmation Hearing: Proposed Appointment of Cllr Yvonne Mosquito to the Office of 
Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner 

In accordance with Schedule 1 to the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011 I 
write to inform you of the West Midlands Police and Crime Panel’s recommendation with 
regard to your proposed appointment of Cllr Yvonne Mosquito to the office of Deputy Police 
and Crime Commissioner (DPCC). 

At the Panel’s Confirmation Hearing held on 8 September 2014 Members questioned Cllr 
Mosquito in relation the office of Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner. 

The Panel agreed to recommend that you should proceed with Cllr Mosquito’s appointment 
to that office.  

On behalf of the Panel I would like to wish Cllr Mosquito well in continuing carrying out her 
role. 

We shall publish this letter on the Panel’s website. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Councillor Darren Cooper 
Chair of the West Midlands Police and Crime Panel 
 
c.c.  Cllr Yvonne Mosquito   

Jacky Courtney – Chief Executive West Midlands Office for Policing and Crime 
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